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690 Beverley Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3E 2A5 

Phone - 204-774-8085 | Fax - 204-772-2799 

Principal 
Mr. E. Contreras  

 
Vice-Principal 

Ms. K. Bergmuller 
 

Office Staff 
Ms. C. Gray (Head Clerk)  

Ms. C. McLeod (Clerk) 
Ms. M. Dela Rama (Library Technician) 

 
Teachers 

Mrs. J. Larson (N/K) 
Ms. C. Marin (N/K) 

Ms. M. Castillo (Gr. 1/2) 
Ms. N. Garcia (Gr. 2) 

Ms. J. Gauthier (Gr. 1) 
Ms. S. Lenhardt Mair (Gr. 2) 

Ms. C. Treger (Gr. 1) 
Ms. E. Dahlin (Gr. 3) 
Mr. J. Paintin (Gr. 4) 

Ms. T. Pritchard (Gr. 3/4) 
Mr. S. Trachtenberg (Gr. 3/4) 

Mr. N. Kolton (Gr. 6) 
Ms. T. Perreault  (Gr. 5/6) 
Ms. R. Turnbull (Gr. 5/6) 

Mr. J. Van Deventer (Gr. 5) 
 

Specialists 
Ms. R. Reimer (Performing Arts) 

Mr. C. Thomson (Phys-Ed) 
Mr. R. Thomson (Phys-Ed) 

Mr. S. Andrew (Psychologist) 
Ms. C. Furber (Social Worker) 

Ms. K. Siwak (Reading Clinician) 
Ms. T. Perchaluk (Speech & Language) 

 
Resource 

Mrs. B. Faria (Resource Gr.N-2) 
Mr. E. Sookram (SERT/Resource Gr.3-6) 

Ms. L. Castillo (Learning Resource Teacher) 
Ms. J. Dhabba (Learning Resource Teacher) 

 
Community Support Worker 

Ms. L. Bales 
 

Lunch Program 
Ms. D. Halladay 

 
Educational Assistants 

Ms. M. Bautista 
Ms. C. Beddome 
Ms. M. Connelly 
Mr. J. Figueroa 

Ms. D. Gray 
Ms. K. Htoo 
Ms. L.. Htoo 
Ms. R. Lingal 

Ms. L.. Meissner 
Ms. K. Murphy 
Ms. A. Parker 
Ms. K. Singh 

Ms. C. Willner (Talk to Me) 
 

Custodians 
Mr. R. Ritual (Head Custodian) 

Mr. N. Maligaya (Days) 
Mr. A. Concepcion (Evenings) 
Mr. R. Manglicmot (Evenings) 

 
Nutrition 

 Mrs. S. Calanza (Food Coordinator) 
Ms. N. Jubinville (Asst. Food Coordinator) 

Dear Parent/Guardians and Families,  

 
On behalf of the Wellington School staff, we are delighted to welcome 
back our former students and extend a special welcome to families and 
students who are new to our school community. We look forward to 
hearing and learning about your summer activities and adventures and 
embarking upon our educational journey together.  
 
Many thanks to teaching staff for spending several days in August 
preparing their classrooms and organizing for the students’ 
programming. Thank you to our custodial team for their hard work and 
many hours spent to prepare our school for the year. We would also like 
to acknowledge our office staff for their efforts in ensuring the beginning 
of the year is successful!   
 
As we begin this new school year and journey together, we are 
committed to working with staff and families to support our students to 
develop knowledge, skills, attitudes and values to be productive global 
citizens.  We strongly encourage parental involvement in all facets of 
school life, including participation in our Parent Teacher Association. Our 
first meeting is October 9 at 5:30 pm. The art of educating children is 
complex and challenging and requires a strong partnership where 
parents work collaboratively with the school to complement the wealth 
of professional skills held by our staff.  As a team, we will be better 
equipped to provide children with positive and growing educational 
experiences that nurture in them the joy of learning.  
 
Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children.  We 
look forward to meeting all of you and your children and making the 
year a productive and rewarding one for all. We welcome your 
suggestions, questions and input. Please do not hesitate to call us at 
the school.  
 
Remember, together we are stronger!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Emil Contreras  Principal 
Kari Bergmuller  Vice Principal 
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Important Dates to Remember 
TUE Sept. 23rd Picture Day 

FRI Sept. 26th Terry Fox Run 

MON Sept. 29th Truth & Reconciliation Assembly 

TUE Sept. 30th 
Truth & Reconciliation Day  

*** NO SCHOOL *** 

WED Oct. 1st Mobile Vision Care Clinic 

WED Oct. 1st Special Poutine Snack 

WED Oct. 8th 
Non Instructional Day 

*** NO SCHOOL *** 

MON Oct. 13th 
Thanksgiving Day  

*** NO SCHOOL *** 

THU Oct. 16th Grade 6 Immunization Clinic 

MON Oct. 20th Bus Ridership 

FRI Oct. 24th 
Non Instructional Day 

*** NO SCHOOL *** 

 

Wellington Families  
Parent council  
October 9th, 2025  

Place: MPR      5:30 PM—6:30 PM 
If you are interested you can sign - up by contacting 

Ms. Livia - lbales@wsd1.org 

Every Child Matters! 

On Monday, September 29th at 9:30 AM , Wellington School will have 
an assembly at the Gym followed by a solemn community walk as we 

commemorate Truth and Reconciliation Day. 

Don’t forget to wear orange! 
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LUNCH 
PROGRAM 

(Dixie Halladay) 
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Hot breakfast is available for all 
Wellington Students every morning between 

8:30 AM—9:00 AM 

 

No sign up necessary 
 

***Enter at the playground doors*** 

WELLINGTON SCHOOL 
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Information regarding Voluntary Student Accident Insurance from Old 
Republic Insurance Company of Canada are now available.  

Those parents/guardians with an active email address will receive the 
information via School Messenger. Printed copies of the brochure are 
available through the school office.  
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